
Headteacher message 

 

We have reached the end of term – it has been a 

long term and everyone is deserving of a well-

earned break. This time of year, reminds us all of 

what is important and the precious memories we 

make with our loved ones during this season.  I 

hope that you all enjoyed our Christmas perfor-

mances – our children keep growing in confi-

dence and it’s a prime opportunity to spot a few 

talents among them!  

 

May I take this opportunity to thank you all for 

your support during the term: attending assem-

blies, performances, parents evenings, com-

pleting our survey, supporting school trips- the 

list goes on.  Our partnership is key and truly val-

ued by us all. 

I hope that you all have a lovely Christmas and a 

fantastic New Year! See you all safe and sound in 

2024!! 

 

 

 

 

Dates for diary 

 

 

Monday 8th January 2024 

School reopens to children 8:50am 

 

Monday 12th February –Friday 16th 
February 

School Closed Half term 

 

Monday 19th February 

School reopens to children 

 

Thursday 28th March 2024 

Last day of term 

School closes at 1:30pm 

 

Friday 29th March—Friday 12th April 

Easter Holiday 

Attendance Stars 

Classes with the best attendance this week: 

Poppy: 95.8% 

Protea: 97.8% 

Whole school attendance: 91.6% 

Remember our whole school target is 96%! 

 

Fare well 

We say a fond farewell to Frances Singer-

Ripley who has been our School Business 

Manager for many years.  She has taken 

the decision to retire and she deserves it!  

She has been an excellent colleague  and 

will be sorely missed by us all.  We hope 

that she will keep in  touch and find time 

for us in her busy retirement schedule! 

Good luck and all the best  

Mrs Singer Ripley! 



 

This half-term Year 3 have been exploring the importance of cele-
brating differences in PSHE. We discussed a range of differences 

including family and friendship. To celebrate the end of our topic we 
brought in items that are special to us and presented it in our year 

group assembly . 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Nursery have been having lots f fun preparing for Christmas. We Had lots of 
fun making and writing Christmas cards to Santa and our family.   This culmi-
nated in a show stopping performance to the whole school and to our parents/
carers. 

 

.  

 

 


